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Business License Bylaw 
No.7878 - Update 
Proposed bylaw amendments related to business 

systems replacement project
 Will allow online Business License applications and 

improved customer service

 Immediate changes to bylaw required to complement 
new system

 Overall reduction in type codes

 Fee structure changes

 Major bylaw overhaul will also begin soon with broader 
business input



License type codes

Add 12 new type codes to better sort existing 
licenses 

Overall reduction in type codes (that are similar)



Fees

New Business License Application fee (proposed

Late payment penalty



Questions?
For more information, visit kelowna.ca.


